

6400 Sheridan Drive, Suite 230 Williamsville, NY 14221 Phone: (716) 633-5656 Fax: (716) 633-9835

www.savarinoconstruction.com

Samuel J. Savarino *President and CEO*

September 28, 2005

Mr. David Lloyd Helpie Selfie Productions

Dear David:

Thank you for the great performance and you the Bleeding Hearts provided at the United Way Summer Bash on September 21, 2005. Your music added to the enjoyment of the evening for our many volunteers and staff and provided just the right entertainment for the event. Many of our guests commented to me on the band's versatility and ability to "cover" such a wide variety of music so well.

Thank you again and best of luck to you and the group in the future.

Sincerely,

Samuel J. Savarino

SJS:tg